L2/13-138

TO: UTC

FROM: Deborah Anderson, SEI, UC Berkeley and John Jenkins, Apple
SUBJECT: Change to UAX #45

DATE: 3 July 2013

At UTC meeting #135 in May 2013, the UTC agreed to add the 19 Slavonic characters to the next
Urgently Needed Character list (135-C11). As a result, John Jenkins added the 19 characters to
UAX #45: UTC-01179 through UTC-00197.

However, after further discussion, it was decided that the proposal should be submitted
through the Script Encoding Initiative, instead of Unicode. As a result, we recommend the UTC
change the source prefix for these 19 characters in UAX #45 from “UTC” to “UIC”.
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